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13 December 2016 
 
Via email to: S Khanum request-373175-a2b3e9bb@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Freedom of Information Request  
Thank you for your enquiry received on 23 November 2016 in respect of your request for 
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We confirm our response below (for 
ease of reference we also give your request in italics): 
 
The information specifically requested is: 
 

1. Name of Federation/Federating Organisation 
Response: East Leicestershire and Rutland GP Federation 
 
2. Name of Chair/CEO/Lead/Responsible officer  
Response: Mr James Watkins 
 
3. Contact email address 
Response:  james.watkins@elrgpfed.com 

 
4. Postal address  
Response: The Glenfield Surgery 
111 Station Road 
LE3 8GS 
 
5. Telephone  
Response:  Contact can be made via the link below: 
http://www.elrgpfed.com/a-message-from-our-new-chief-operating-officer/ 

 
6. Website URL 
Response: www.elrgpfed.com 
 

 
Please note that some documents that we provide may be copyrighted to East Leicestershire 
and Rutland Clinical Commissioning Group and, under the Re-use of Public Sector 
Information Regulations, may incur a licence agreement and fee should you wish to re-use 
them. If you do wish to re-use copyrighted material, you must ask our specific permission in 
all cases, which we may or may not give. Should you wish to apply for a licence, please write 
to the Quality Team at the above address. 
 

From the office of: Nursing & Quality Directorate 

Telephone: 0116 2957572 

Email: enquiries@EastLeicestershireandRutlandccg.nhs.uk  

Our ref: K231116ELR 
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If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request please 
contact the Head of Nursing. They can be contacted by writing to the following address:  
 
Head of Nursing 
East Leicestershire and Rutland CCG 
Leicestershire County Council 
Room G30, Pen Lloyd Building 
County Hall, Glenfield 
Leicester 
LE3 8TB 
 
If you are still not satisfied following this, you can make an appeal to the Information 
Commissioner (ICO) who is the statutory regulator. Generally, the ICO cannot make a 
decision unless you have exhausted ELR CCG’s complaints procedure. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
T: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745 
E: casework@ico.org.uk. 
 
If you are unable to open this or any other documents related to this request, please contact a 
member of the Quality team in order to agree a new format.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
J Raval 
Quality Directorate 
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